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A Message from the Board June 23, 2020

Requirements for Clubhouse Use During Phase 1

Effective immediately, face masks must be worn in the clubhouse at all times.

In accordance with Gov. Kate Brown's executive order issued Wednesday, June
17th, starting June 24th, people in Multnomah, Clackamas, Washington,
Marion, Polk, Hood River and Lincoln Counties must cover their faces when in
stores or other indoor public spaces to prevent the spread of COVID-19. In
keeping with this executive order, face masks must be worn by everyone when
in the Clubhouse (unless medically unable to do so).

We are relying on everyone to adhere to this requirement in order to protect
our residents and staff from the coronavirus that has sickened thousands of
Oregonians.

Please review the full list of requirements for use of the clubhouse below.
These requirements have also been posted throughout the building.

Thank you for your support in keeping our community safe.

Clubhouse Use Requirements - Under Phase 1
Social Distancing guidelines must be followed, including:

> Maintain distance of 6 Feet

> Face masks to be worn unless medical reason prohibits doing so

> Wash hands often and utilize hand sanitizer

> Wipe down surfaces before & after touching with sanitizer wipes

o Meetings are limited to a maximum of 25 people

o Exercise equipment must be wiped down by the user before & after use

Showers, Spas, Pool, Drinking Fountains Remain Closed During Phase 1

HOA Office will remain locked at this time.
For assistance with requests that cannot be done by phone, please call or email to
schedule an appointment: (503) 257-0733 / hoasummerplace@gmail.com




Payments and/or Requests can be placed in dropboxes next to HOA Office Door
or on the NW side of building past HOA Office windows.

Summerplace Board of Directors
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